
 

2019 Fundraiser 

Dear Sponsor, 

Thank you for taking the time to consider sponsoring our girl’s youth travel softball program.  We play 

tournaments throughout the east coast from VA to ME.  Based in the Greater Taunton area, we have 

athletes from many of the surrounding towns. 

Funds received from our sponsors help provide uniforms and equipment, offset the cost of 

tournaments, and augment those provided by the parents and fundraising efforts.  Your support is 

greatly appreciated by the many volunteers who make this organization succeed in providing a 

healthy and constructive activity for our youth. 

We have two options that you can help sponsor our teams: 

1.  Become a monetary sponsor – Details on the attached sponsor form 

2.  Be an “In-kind” sponsor of products or gift certificates – These will be used as auction items during 

our spring fundraising event. 

All sponsors get advertising on our website at (http://www.dynamitessoftball.com) 

We appreciate your generosity and support of our young Dynamites athletes.  By making a tax-

deductible donation to the Dynamites Softball Organization, you become an important part of our 

community and help make the Dynamites Organization as success! The Dynamites is a non-profit 

organization (Tax ID#55-0804570).  Please make checks payable to “Dynamites Softball” and send to  

Joe Shaw 

17 Island Rd 

Lakeville, MA 02347 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 774-287-0017 

Thank you for your support! 

Joe Shaw, MA Dynamites Softball 

 

MA Dynamites Softball 

15 Creeping Jenny Ln, Taunton MA 02780 

Girls Travel Softball Team 

Based in Taunton, MA  

Players aged from 9-18 

http://www.dynamitessoftball.com/

